
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posting Policy 

Policy 

Prior to posting items in the library, patrons are asked to get their materials 
stamped by the library director.  Items without stamps will be taken down and 
recycled. 

Views expressed on printed materials should not be construed as a 

statement of position on the part of the Muehl Public Library Board of 
Trustees, or the Library Director and/or library staff. 

This policy was approved by the Muehl Public Library Board of Trustees on May 2, 
2011. Revised with additions by the Muehl Public Library Board of Trustees on 
November 7, 2016. Reviewed with no changes June 6, 2022.  


